
 

 

 

GEMS LEGACY SCHOOL - DUBAI 

GLS/C/421-21 CIRCULAR 10th August 2021

  

Dear Parent, 

As always, we are looking forward to welcoming our students after the summer break for face-
to-face learning from 29th August 2021 for all Grades from KGI to Grade 6, in a phased manner. 
We will be implementing the face-to-face and blended learning model with students attending 
face-to-face, keeping in line with the social distancing in every classroom. Every student will 
attend face-to-face lessons as per the social distance specified by the ministry and will be 
engaged in remote learning during the other days. Please note that 99% of our staff have already 
taken two doses of the vaccination and are fully equipped to take care of our students.  Please 
be assured that all the health & safety protocols will be adhered to in line with DHA and KHDA.  

As we prepare to welcome our students, we would like to know how many of you would choose 
face-to-face and blended learning and 100% remote learning for the next four months from 
August to December 2021, subject to KHDA directives. The timetable and the specific days 
when your child needs to attend face to face will be sent closer to the school reopening based 
on the options you choose for your child / children. 

Please note that the directives from KHDA will be upheld if there is any change in the mode of 

learning and the choices offered in the current scenario. 

We request you to please take 5 minutes of your time to confirm your preference by clicking on 
the survey link appended below:  
 
Parent Survey Link 

It is absolutely essential that you ascertain your preferred mode of learning on or before the 17th 

of August 2021, so that we are able to plan the safety and seating arrangements in line with the 
health and safety and social distancing protocols as we reopen on 29th August 2021. 
 
Looking forward to your valuable responses so that together we can make the best learning 
provisions for all our students. Thank you for your time & support as always. 
 
Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

Asha Alexander 

Principal 

Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3Kez0n7Vf0GQrRSbhy6aoW-Mqx8Cn5hOgd7GYdymsTJURENLMkFOWUpGRkkxWVNCU0NPRlpDNTcwRi4u

